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 Dear Parents/ Carers,

We have had another exciting half term at Pilgrims’ Way.
We are now half way through the year and the children
have made incredible progress so far. 

Recently, the children have been on some enriching trips.
Year 2 are fully immersed in their Great Fire of London
topic. On their tour on London streets, they visited St
Paul’s Cathedral. Year 5 were blown away with the glass
hearts workshop at Two Temple Place and even had a go
at making their own stain glass window. Year 1 enjoyed
their visit to Dr Johnson’s house to investigate what
houses of the past looked like. 

Warmest wishes 
Georgia Powell Davies 

Sporting success

Attendance

Once more, the children have shone in their sporting  achievements.
Year 3 won the federation cup playing dodgeball against Bellenden
Primary School. The children’s team work and communication was

outstanding. 
Year 2 and 3 have taken part in bike ability and year 4 are due to

start their course this week. The course leaders commented on how 
positive, determined and hard working the children are. They were
very impressed by the cycling skills displayed. Cycle confident are

holding free workshops in Dulwich and Burgess park if anyone is
interested in taking part. Please see me if you would like more

information. 
 

Reception- 92%
Year 1-90%
Year 2- 96%
Year 4- 93%
Year 5- 98%
Year 6- 91%

Well done year 5!



Parents evening

World book day

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY
Year 5 swimming every Monday afternoon

Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd February- year 4 bike ability

Tuesday 5th March- World book day and big book breakfast 

Friday 8th March- girls football workshop in school all day

Monday 11th March- Year 3 trip to Mandir 

Thursday 14th March- Parents evening from 2pm 

Friday 15th March- Comic Relief

Tuesday 19th March- 8 year 5 children going on bowling trip

Thursday 21st March- Year 4 to National Maritime Museum

Thursday 28th March- Easter bonnet parade

Thursday 28th March- Finish at 1.30pm

We will be celebrating world book day on Tuesday 5th
March. On this day, parents are invited in for a Big Book
Breakfast from 8.30-9am. This is an opportunity for you
to come in and read with your child. There will be free
tea, coffee and toast available in the hall. 

Children are welcome to come to school in book fancy
dress. There will also be a book hat competition. For
more information on WBD, please see the letter that
Miss Malone sent out a few weeks ago. 

On Thursday 14th March, we have parents
evening. This is an ideal opportunity for you
to discuss your child’s progress with their
class teacher.  

At the start of March, there will be a sign up
sheet in every classroom. Please sign up for
a 10 minute slot. These will run from 2pm-
6pm.


